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THE PRIME MINISTER 20 April, 1982
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Thank you for your kind and thoughtful letter. It was

a great encouragement.

The last two weeks have been a long hard haul, as hopes

for a peaceful solution rise and fall like the tide. But I

have been strengthened in my determination to free the

Falkland Islanders from Argentine occupation, and to allow

them the freedom to say how they want their Islands to be

administered, by the literally thousands of messages of support

I have received, from all over the country and from all round

the world.

J

The Lord Wrenbury


